Riversdale Beach

GOLF CLUB

COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS)

Please note that Riversdale Beach Golf Club takes our duty of care to staff, members and
guests very seriously. In light of the Covid-19 pandemic, we have implemented guidelines to
the clubhouse and course to minimise the risk of the virus spreading.

TOURNAMENTS:
All tournaments and events are postponed indefinitely at this point.

FRIDAY NIGHT MEALS:

At this point, Friday night meals will continue. Please bear in mind that operation of these,
as well as the bar, must comply with current Ministry of Health regulations around the
number of people that can be onsite. You may see some changes in the way we do things
moving forward, but at this time it is business as usual.

BAR OPERATING HOURS:
Standard opening hours apply at this stage;

Tuesday 5:00pm
Friday — Sunday 4:00pm
CLUBHOUSE GUIDELINES:

» If you are sick or feeling unwell, please stay at home. If you do visit us and are obviously
sick, then you may be asked to leave.

» If you have recently been overseas, or have been in contact with an unwell person,
observe the self-isolation period and ensure you are healthy before visiting the Club.

» Wash your hands thoroughly when entering and exiting the Clubhouse. Make use of
the sanitizer stations also.

» Sign in and sign out when visiting. This is a Government regulation.

» We have spaced our furniture and reduced capacity to comply with the need for
increased personal spacing. Please do NOT move the furniture.



Our Committee and Staff are under obligation to manage the headcount in the
Clubhouse to keep it under 100 people. If we are at capacity, please be understanding
if/when you are denied entry.

When filling drinking bottles from the tap, please wipe this down before and after use
with the wipes/solution provided.

Please use cashless/contactless payment when possible (Paywave etc.) rather than
cash.

COURSE GUIDELINES:
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Please respect the 10 minute tee time slots. You can make a course booking through
the online Book+Play website or by using the kiosk system in the foyer.

Avoid sharing clubs and gear (hire clubs are no longer available).
Do not share cards.
Do not remove the flags (putt out with the pin in).

The bunker rakes have been removed. The bunkers will be maintained daily, but if you
go in a bunker you get a free placing.

Ball washers have been removed.

RBGC thanks you for your understanding and cooperation. During these unprecedented

times, it is important that we all support each other and respect the need for the measures

above. Here at RBGC, we consider you all a part of our golfing family and encourage you to

reach out if you are struggling or need help in any way.

Stay safe, stay well and look after yourselves. We look forward to seeing you (at an

appropriate social distance) at the Club soon!

Regards,

Rebecca O’Neale — Club Manager

on behalf of the RBGC Committee



